
 
 

 

 

Live . Love . Learn - Littletown 

Friday 4th July 2025         

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another busy week as it seems we race to the end of the school year! On Tuesday, Year 6 had their 
swimming session and some of our Year 6 children visited Honiton Primary for a Rounders tournament. 
Thank you to everyone who brought in a Jolly Jar on Thursday. Today the children have looked fantastic as 
they have had their class photos on the school field. In assembly today the outgoing Wellbeing 
Ambassadors shared their review of the year and the children were introduced to our new Wellbeing 
Ambassadors for September. This week we also welcomed the book fair to school which is now set up in our 
community room. Many classes have already visited and parents can bring their children after school from 
Monday onwards. 

Next week, we wish the majority of our Year 6 children all the best for their transition weeks at Honiton 
Community College and King’s College. I look forward to visiting the children at HCC on Wednesday 
morning. On Tuesday, many of our children from across the school will represent Littletown in the Honiton 
Learning Community School Games. On Wednesday, Year 3 have their Roman Day and on Friday Year 1 have 
outdoor classroom.  

On Thursday, the children will move to their new classes and spend time in their new classes with their new 
teachers. Children will start and finish the day with their current classes and teachers to ensure all the 
children are ok and happy both before and after being in their new classes. This means drop off and pick up 
remain unchanged. 

Finally, tomorrow I look forward to seeing lots of you at our Summer fete. Sadly, we have had to make the 
decision to move the fete inside as a result of the weather forecast predicting 90% of heavy rain. I am sure it 
will not dampen our spirits and it will be a fantastic event! My thanks to Sarah and her PTFA team yet again 
for all their incredible hard work in putting our fete together for the children. See you there! 

Yours faithfully 

David Perkins 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children’s news 



 

Nursery  

We have been making ladybugs out of paper aeroplanes.  

 

Reception 

We have been writing letters to our new year 1 teachers and have made underwater sea vehicles.  

 

Year 1 

We have been making gymnastics sequences for PE and we have also been looking at different pets. 

 

Year 2 

We have been learning about Henry VIII in History and we have been learning about the human body in 

PSHE. 

 

Year 3 

In History we did seraffa Jeraffa and Art we did Roman mosaics. 

 

Year 4 

In Year 4 we have been learning about Ancient Egyptian pharaohs and ice cream in French. 

 

Year 5 

We have started a new book and we’ve been making a purple mash game in Computing.  

 

Year 6 

We have been designing theme parks, doing performance rehearsals and writing our autobiographies.  

 

Scholastic Book fair 

We are very excited to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair will be visiting from Monday 30th June to the 

11th July. Book prices start at just £2.99! Plus, all the money raised will help us buy new books for the library.  

 
In anticipation of the Book Fair arriving, we are running a competition. Five lucky winners will win £5 to 

spend at the fair! Children in the Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 have been asked to design a 

bookworm. Children in Key Stage 2 have been asked to write a poem all about Littletown. More information 

about the poetry competition can be found attached to this email. Entries must be in by Monday 7th July 

and winners will be announced on Wednesday 9th July.  

 

When can I visit the Book Fair? 

Most children will visit the book fair on Tuesday 1st July during the school day. You can visit with your child 

after school on the following dates: 

Monday 7th July 

Wednesday 9th July 

Thursday 10th July 

The book fair will be in the Community Room. Please wait patiently on the playground for the fair to open at 

3:40pm. It will close at 4pm. We will be able to accept cash and bank payments via a QR Code.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you!  

 

Fences and gates 

You may well have noticed that Mr Jeffrey our Premises Manager has done an amazing job at cutting back 

and tidying the foliage along our front boundary with Honiton Bottom Road. You may also have noticed that 

our blue school gates are still not replaced after they lost an argument with a delivery lorry a few weeks 

ago. This is because over the Summer the Governing Board have agreed that we will be replacing the gates 



and fences along the entirety of this boundary in order to make the school site and entry protocols more 

secure for when we return in September. 

 

Parking 

We have had a few complaints from residents that live in the Brand Road/ Brand close area behind the 

school. The complaints have been about parents parking in their private parking spaces at school drop off 

and collection times. While we appreciate that parking at these times can be tricky please can we ask that 

you are courteous and avoid parking in residents private spaces.  

 

Week Beginning 7th July 2025 events  

Monday 7th July Tuesday 8th July 
 

Wednesday 9th July 
 

Thursday 10th July 
 

Friday 11th July 
 
 

Book fair 3:40 - 
4pm 

HLC School Games Book fair 3:40 - 
4pm 

Class Swap day Book fair 3:40 - 
4pm 

 Book fair 3:40 - 
4pm 

Y3 Roman Day Book fair 3:40 - 
4pm 

Y1 outdoor 
classroom 

 


